St. Jude Catholic Church

April 2, 2014

Mr. Joe Neville 13506 Summerport Village Pkwy, Box 116 Windermere, FL 34786

Dear Mr. Neville,

I would like to offer this letter of recommendation for Kim Montgomery, who recently directed our Capital Campaign here at St. Jude Catholic Church.

St. Jude Catholic Church sought to raise \$2.0 million dollars to secure a loan from the Diocese of Arlington to build a new church. Kim Montgomery was assigned to St. Jude to direct our campaign, for which I am very grateful.

Kim is well organized, dependable, professional, well prepared, hardworking, accessible, knowledgeable, and reassuringly confident. At a personal level, Kim is level headed, prudent, judicious, wise, and good-natured, with a quick laugh and a winning smile. As a pastor directing an essential project, I could not have asked for more than what Guidance in Giving provided us with Kim.

The campaign has raised \$1.7 million to date—a number that continues to rise. This campaign has also informed the entire parish about the project, and created a sense of optimism, hope, goodwill, and camaraderie that cannot be measured.

Our receptions were beautiful events that left our parishioners with smiles on their faces and gratitude in their hearts. Our committees, all organized with the help of Guidance in Giving, were enthusiastic, well informed, and effective. Furthermore, our written materials were beautiful and informative. Guidance in Giving has created a fundraising program I trust, and would recommend to others without reservation. I wish to express my sincere thanks to you, to Kim, and to the entire team at Guidance in Giving.

Sincerely in Christ

Rev. James C. Hudgins

Pastor